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WELCOME. 

A warm welcome to our new starters and welcome back to school to everyone else. I hope everyone has had a peaceful Summer and is ready for the new term. 

I’ve put together this short newsletter with a few reminders about school routines and expectations. 

Usually we send out a monthly newsletter on the first Friday of the month – it will also be shared on the school website and on Dojo. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM REMINDER 

Please make sure your child’s name is in a EVERY item of clothing they wear 

for school. Including coats, hats scarves etc. 

If it doesn’t have a name and it gets lost we can’t guarantee it’ll be 

returned. 

If your child brings home another child’s uniform please return it to school. 

Earrings are not to be worn to school – it is part of our school uniform 

policy.  

If your child has recently had their ears pierced and can’t remove them, 

they need to be covered with plasters in school then removed during the 

day ASAP.  

PE Kit – Years 1-6 will come to school in PE kit on the day of their lesson. 

School PE Kit should be white T-shirt and black shorts or leggings 

 

My Child At School App 

Thank you to everyone for your patience and understanding with the new online 

payment system. We have shared the issues with the company and they assure us it 

should be up and running correctly soon.  

School Meals  

If your child is changing to or from school dinners WE NEED AT LEAST 1 WEEKS 

NOTICE. Children cannot change mid-week. Any changes please contact the school 

office. 

All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are eligible for a Free School lunch.  

There is a charge of £2.15 per day (£10.75 per week) for children in Years 3-6 Our 

new menus are attached to this newsletter. 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club starts at 7.45am and costs £1 per day. You can pay in cash or on the 

My Child At School App. There is no need to book places, the service can be used 

everyday or once in a while. 

 

Morning Routines 

School gate opens at 8.50am. School staff supervise the children until 9am when they go into class. 

This has been a new routine this week and we are all getting used to it.  

End of Day 

School Day now ends at 3.30pm. 

First Steps parents, see Class Dojo for timings. 

Class Dojo 

If you aren’t already please sign up to Class Dojo and check it 

regularly.  

Staff regularly send messages or class information and 

reminders on the app. Its free and easy to use. 

Contact your child’s teacher if you need a new login. 

Friday Ice Cream will start next Friday 15th September. We sell ice cream for 50p at playtime on a Friday. (Later in the term this will change to Hot Chocolate) 
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Class Information 

Each class teacher will be sending out information about class routines and the curriculum your child will be covering this half term. Please read these carefully. You will also 

be invited to a short session in your child’s class, to meet the teacher and see what their class looks like. 

Reading at home 

Our staff work really hard to support your children in school and we hope you’ll also support us with learning logs or homework. 

 One simple thing that makes a huge difference is daily reading- reading with your child, hearing them read, looking at books together. 

Diary Dates  
If things change we will update you. 

Thursday 14th September 9.30am Fr Dennis will join us for Mass in school hall. Everyone is welcome to come and join us. 

Thursday 21st September 2.30pm A welcome Liturgy for Year 5 and Reception children and their families. A short prayer service welcoming our 
Reception children to school with their buddies from Year 5. 

Friday 29th September  2pm MacMillan Coffee Afternoon in school hall. 

Friday 6th October  2.30pm  Liturgy for Our Lady in school 

Monday 16th-Thursday 19th October Collecting Items for the local food bank.  

Thursday 19th October  Mass in school 9.30am 
Last day of the half term 

Friday 20th October – Sunday 29th October  Half Term 

Tuesday 14th  & Wednesday 15th November Parents Nights         Letters to book appointments will be sent out closer to the time. 

Friday 17th November Children In Need Day 

Friday 1st December  Advent Liturgy in school 2.30pm 

Monday 11th December  Year 3 & 4 Nativity Play 

Tuesday 12th December  First Steps Nativity Play 

Wednesday 13th December Year 5 & 6 Carols by Candlelight at Church 

Thursday 14th  December  Year 1 & 2 Carol service in school 

Friday 15th December  Christmas Jumper Day 
Christmas Lunch 

Monday 18th December  Year 3 & 4 Party 

Tuesday 19th December  First Steps Party 

Wednesday 20th December Year 5 & 6 Party 

Thursday 21st December Year 1 & 2 Party 

Friday 22nd December Christmas Liturgy 2.00pm  
Last Day Of Term 

Monday 8th January School re-opens for Spring Term 



St Wilfrid’s                                                                                                                                                                September News 

3 Lunch Menu. Also available on our school website and hard copies in school office. 
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